
YOU’RE INVITED
NE 65th St Vision Zero  
& Neighborhood 
Transportation Forum

Tuesday, February 28, 2017 
6:00 – 7:30 PM (drop in any time)
Roosevelt High School
1410 NE 66th St



P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

NE 65TH ST VISION ZERO PROJECT
NE 65th St is an arterial that moves people and goods throughout 
northeast Seattle. Since 2012, there have been 3 fatalities, 1 serious 
injury, and 231 collisions along this busy corridor between NE 
Ravenna Blvd and 39th Ave NE. Seattle is committed to Vision Zero, 
our plan to end traffic deaths and serious injuries by 2030. 

Join us and the Roosevelt Neighborhood Association to learn about 
transportation investments being made in your neighborhood, and have 
the chance to review data, share your experiences, and discuss ideas 
for improving safety. Together we’ll determine the future of NE 65th St.

www.seattle.gov/transportation/NE65VisionZero.htm 

This project is funded by the 2015, voter-approved Levy to Move 
Seattle. Learn more at www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle

Questions or comments? 
Jason Fialkoff | (206) 684-4617 | NE65VisionZero@seattle.gov 
Translation services and accommodations available if requested one 
week in advance. Thank you.

www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle
www.seattle.gov/transportation/NE65VisionZero.htm

